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We run a pre-loved uniform scheme.  Thanks to great
support from parents donating and buying stock, the
scheme has not only proved helpful to parents, but has also
raised over £83 for school funds. 
To view current stock, please join our Facebook group: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/3179597002329827 or
send us a message through the main Facebook page.

This year to date, thanks to the generous
support of parents, carers, teachers and friends,
we have raised over: £4000!!!

PRE-LOVED UNIFORM

Christmas cards
Halloween Pumpkin Trail
Rainbow Hamper Raffle
Carols in the Playground
Krispy Kreme Doughnut Sales
Two's Day Fund Raisin Event
Mother's Day Shop
Easter events
Jubilee Raffle
Father's Day 'Super Hero' Shop
Frozen Friday's
Grant from Persimmon Homes

We have done this through:

Dear Parents and Carers,
We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you to
South Wingfield Primary School and to introduce ourselves.  
We are a small but enthusiastic committee of volunteers,
and we aim to raise funds for the benefit of every child at
our school and to give them additional opportunities and
experiences.
As parents, you are automatically members of the PTA and
we hope that you will want to come along to our social
events and support our endeavours.  Perhaps you would
like to take a more active role by attending PTA meetings
and volunteering to help.  
Please do join our Facebook page for our latest news:
https://www.facebook.com/South-Wingfield-Primary-
School-PTA-713550195377026 and please do get in touch if
you have any queries or suggestions.  We would love to
hear from you!
Best regards,
Your PTA

GREETINGS FROM YOUR PTA

£1250 for library books
£300 for outdoor toys
£110 for gardening equipment

We are delighted that our fundraising efforts,
supported by the school community, have
enabled us to purchase a significant number of
additional resources for student use.  This year,
we have funded the purchase of:

We are currently saving to update the school's
ICT resources.

BENEFIT TO SCHOOL

FUNDRAISING EVENTS

WHO WE ARE
Chair/Secretary: Ruth Whiffin, Treasurer: Sarah Watson / Mike Watson
Committee: Sarah P, Keeley, Kelly, Emma, Danielle


